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Nicola Gunn

From: Victoria Bates <V.Bates@preston.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 May 2018 13:48

To: planning

Subject: FAO: Stephen Kilmartin - Planning application 3/2018/0105: Land west of Preston 

Road Longridge PR3 3BE 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear Mr Kilmartin, 

 

Thank you for your consultation request to Preston City Council regarding the above application. 

 

Under the City Council’s delegated powers I can advise there are no objections to the proposal submitted. 

 

Kind regards 

Victoria Bates  

Planning Officer  

Telephone: +441772906502 

Planning Management 

Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL  
  

 

  

    

 

      

 

 

 
Your City Council is a Living Wage Employer. 
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Any views expressed within the body of this message are solely those of the author(s) involved, and do not 
necessarily represent those of the City Council. 
 
This message has been scanned for viruses. 


